Dear South Glens Falls Resident;

WHAT IS THE 2024 GIGP WATER METER PROJECT?

The South Glens Falls water system is in dire need of an upgrade in order to provide a safe and
economic water supply to our residents. Part of the upgrade project includes the replacement of
your old water meter with a new meter, or installation of a new meter, that will more accurately
measure water usage.

Fortunately, the Village has been awarded a New York State Green Innovation Grant Program
(GIGP) grant which will cover the entire cost of your new meter and its installation. GIGP grants
are awarded for water quality projects that help to mitigate climate change and encourage
responsible water usage. However, there is a deadline to take advantage of the grant award.

WHAT ARE THE BENEFITS OF THE WATER METER PROJECT TO YOU?

A new, modern water meter will ensure that you are only being charged for the actual amount of
water that you use. Water leaks are more likely to be discovered, and overall billing will be more
accurate. Unauthorized water use by others could also be prevented.

WHAT ARE YOU REQUIRED TO DO?

Simply call our contractor Saks Metering at (518) 886-3672 and ask to schedule your free water
meter installation. You can also visit their website at www.SaksMetering.com. Saks will do their
best to accommodate your schedule. The installation process takes less than two hours, and is
completely free while part of the water meter project. .

WHAT IF YOU DO NOT CALL US TO SCHEDULE INSTALLATION OF YOUR METER?

If, for any reason, you fail to take advantage of this grant opportunity while it is still available, the
installation of a new meter is still required by law. Unfortunately, that would require you, as the
property owner, to pay hundreds of dollars for the meter and its installation.

Please contact Saks Metering at your earliest convenience to schedule an appointment.

Thank you for your cooperation!



